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To whom it concerns

My strong opinion would be that the ports in rosslare and Cooley be developed instead of doing anything with
Dublin port. The road from Dundalk to rosslare be upgraded to motorway from port to port. Accessibility to the
ports away from Dublin is much better and makes far more sense than drawing traffic any where near Dublin
City .

In summary it makes no sense to me for any further development of Dublin port and I would much prefer to see
the money being invested in Cooley and rosslare

Sincerely

Owen Murphy

Sent from my iPhone





